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Out of the Woods 

The Year 3 and 4 production Out of the Woods set a new high in standards for productions at this school. The script was amazing and 

was written by our own Miss Nicklin. Hansel and Gretel (aka Charlie and Emma) had to visit lots of different fairy tales in order to find 

objects to help them escape from the Woods. The acting was superb with all the main characters speaking loudly and confidently. There 

was some marvellous singing, including some great solos, and a raucous version of “I’m a Believer” to finish.  We were very proud of the 

children and they should be proud of their achievements. Huge thanks to the 17 staff who helped with make-up and costumes; the  

children looked amazing. And thank you to our marvellous audiences, too! 

Easter Greetings 

The children have amazed me this week with their excellent understanding and knowledge of the Easter Story. All of our Key Stage 2 

children have visited St Leonard’s Church to see the Stations of the Cross and Year 2 held a special Easter Service. There’s an Easter  

Sunday service this weekend at 10.00am, finishing with an Easter egg hunt. Everyone is welcome. 

Easter Sunday celebrates the resurrection of Jesus and is the single most important event in the Christian year. Whatever our faith, 

Christian or otherwise, Easter demonstrates the power of rebirth and gives hope that, whatever our circumstances, we can ask for   

forgiveness and earn a new start. We wish all our children and their families a wonderful, peaceful Easter. School starts again on     

Monday, 16 April. 

Staffing 

Our very best wishes go to Mrs Keyser who starts maternity leave at Easter. Fiona is an incredible teacher and colleague and has helped 

to raise standards significantly in Early Years whilst still being friendly and approachable and everything else that you could wish from an 

Early Years teacher. This year she moved to lead the Nursery development and has achieved wonders in a calm, highly organised way. 

We wish her and her family all the best in the months ahead and we have appointed Mrs Kirsty Reynolds as an additional Early Years 

Worker in the meantime. Mrs Pratley will become interim Early Years Leader. 

Nursery Open Day 

There will be a special Open Day to see our new Nursery on Thursday 3 May, starting at 9.30am. This should especially be of interest to 

parents seeking pre-school places for their children for September 2018 or even January 2019. We have both 15 hour and 30 hour  

funded places available and if you wish to be considered for a place for a Rising 3, please let us know. 

 

Best wishes,  

Neil Blackwell 

From the Headteacher 



Find out what  is happening in our church by going to their  website:     

http://saintleonards.org 

St Leonard’s Church 

       
Thursday 29 March Break up for Easter 2.00pm 

Monday 16 April Return to school 

Tuesday 24 April Neil Griffiths, author visit – parents welcome 

Thursday 3 May Nursery Open Day 9.30 am 

Wednesday 9 May Growth Mindset and Learning Powers for 

   parents 6.30 pm 

Monday 14 May SATs week begins for Year 6 

Monday 14 May Christian Aid Week 

   Dates for your diary ... 

                                                                  An Update from School Trends, our uniform supplier 

 

We are updating our carriage charges for our on-line uniform service. We have listened to feedback from parents about the cost of our 

delivery service, and so from 27th April 2018 we are reducing the carriage cost of parent orders from £4.95 to just £2.99.  This charge 

will apply to all parents’ orders, whether delivered to home or to school. Free delivery will apply on all orders over the value of £75 

including VAT. 

You will now be able to have delivery to home or an alternate address before the start of term, and to school during term times and all 

at a very reasonable cost. I hope you will agree that this is a much-improved option for both School and Parent. 


